
Minnesota Department of Human Services - - ----------­

June 30, 2015 

Ruth Hughes 
Associate Regional Administrator 
Division ofMedicaid and Children's Health 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
233 North Michigan Avenue, Suite 600 
Chicago, Illinois 60601-5519 

Re: TN 14-04 

Dear Ms. Hughes: 

By this letter, we withdraw TN 14-04. Please contact Sean Barrett at 651-431-2298 ifyou have 
questions or require additional information. 

Sincerely, 

•I : g 9. 

Deputy Medicaid Director 

cc: Sandra Porter 

PO Box 64983 • St. Paul, MN • 55164-0983 • An equal opportunity and veteran-friendly employer 




